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funds represent an on-geing commitment by President Obama and HUD to assist the

:al governments across Louisiana in their efforts to recover from the damage caused by
aac. HUD looks forward to continuing to work with you and your staff in partnership
fferson Parish’s recovery needs. If you or any members of your staff have questions, or
y register new DRGR users, please contact Mr. Russell Quinicla, Disaster Recovery
isaster Recovery and Special Issues Division, at (504) 671-3017 or at

1uola@hud.gov. '

Sincerely,

gl Gy

Cheryl S. Breaux, Director
Community Planning and Development
New Orleans Field Office

rual






